Grange View C of E First School- Easter 2019
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Invite to Easter Celebrations 2019
Y1/2/3/4 children will be celebrating Easter with a service on Thursday, 21st March in the school hall at 2.30pm. Nursery and Reception children will be celebrating Easter during Family Worship 11.15am on Fri 5th April with some songs and rhymes. 
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Easter Egg or Garden Competition- Monday 1st April

Everyone is invited to participate in our annual Easter Egg and Garden Competition, taking place on Monday, 
1st April this year. Please choose one section to enter with your child and make and decorate your egg or garden at home. There will be prizes for Parent and Child entries that are chosen as the winners in each section. The Easter Garden may be made as a 3D collage in a shallow tray or shoe box lid or as a living garden in something like an ice-cream tub.  It should include: a cross, a cave, bright colours, other features of a garden (paths, lawn, flowers - these can be drawn, crafted or planted). The all entries should be labelled with the pupils’ name and class. All entries must be in school by Monday 1st April and will be displayed in the school hall for families to view after school that day. There will be prizes per class for the most interesting and imaginative eggs and gardens. The winners will informed in school by Thursday 4th April and children will bring their prizes home that day. 

Easter Raffle for School Funds

We will be holding a raffle for an Easter Hamper and tickets will be available from 

1st April on the yard – 50p per strip.  

The draw will take place at the end of Family Worship on Friday, 5th April.  

Thank you for your support. 
Friends Easter Bingo
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TUESDAY 2nd April
 DOORS OPEN 6.30PM 
ALL WELCOME!

On Thursday 5th April all packed lunch children are welcome to join the rest of the school for an Easter School Roast Lunch. Orders and payment (£2.20) to be given to the office ASAP, and by no later than next Friday, 29th March, thank you.
